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May 10, 2008

To whom it may concern,

  I am writing today to express my deep satisfaction with the accomodations at the Brooks Tower 
condominiums in downtown Denver.  As a touring theatrical professional, I have many things 
concerning me with my work, and it has been very refreshing to not have to worry about housing 
issues while visiting Denver this past month.

  Brooks Tower is a roadie’s dream; it is conveniently close to the venue my show is performing 
in, as well as the many restaurants, entertainment facilities, and public services that the metro 
Denver area has to offer to touring personnel.  The condo is spacious and comfortable and the 
rental rate is very reasonable, the building staff are friendly and helpful, and most anything I may 
need or want during my time in Denver is very close at hand.

I cannot recommend Brooks Tower strongly enough for other touring theatrical workers, and I 
will make it a point to use Brooks Tower for all my future visits to Denver.

With regards,

Dave Vick
Assistant Carpenter/Rigger,
“A Chorus Line” National Tour ‘08-’09


